Celebrating World Plumbing Day



The international World Plumbing Day is annually held on March 11th and is a time to reflect on progress made, to call for change and celebrate acts of success of plumbers who have played an extraordinary role to the health and sanitation of this country and communities around the world.

In Western Australia, the Building Commission through the Plumbers Licensing Board works to deliver better health and safety outcomes for the community by overseeing the plumbing regulation framework and driving reforms focussed on modernising the industry.

So how best to celebrate World Plumbing Day? Well, you could hug a plumber or you can simply turn on a tap and have a glass of cool, clean water with confidence, and know that when you flush your toilet the waste is being disposed of in a safe and secure way and not affecting you or the environment in which we all share.

Join us, the Master Plumbers and Gasfitters Association of Western Australia in celebrating this World Plumbing Day and making clean, safe water and sanitation a reality every day.

Ask yourself - is your plumber a Master Plumber? www.masterplumbers.asn.au



Hug a plumber on World Plumbing Day!







